
 
After School Futsal Club 
  
Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
I am pleased to announce that an after school Futsal club will continue at St Mary’s Primary School in the 
new academic Year, for years 3 - 6.  
  
What is Futsal?  
Futsal is played with a half size ball; heavier than standard on a small court. Having a smaller playing 
area forces all players to fully participate to be involved, which in turn, fast-tracks the attainment of 
technique. 
  
The sport places an emphasis on greater concentration, responsiveness, improvement of skilful dribbling, 
accurate passing and ball control. Moreover, Futsal generates an environment that demands players to 
think and act quickly whilst developing the all-important decision making techniques.   
  
The best have benefited; Ronaldo, Messi, Neymar & Suarez, to name a few.  You too can see the 
amazing work Futsal Elite provide as it celebrates “Creativity and Imagination”. 
  
Places on each session are for boys and girls but are limited to now 15 children between years 3-6 (boys 
and girls). Please also note that the sessions will take place on the ball court so students should bring 
appropriate warm clothing. 
  

The club will take place every Thursday from 3.30 to 4.30 in the ball court. The first session 
will be on the 16th January and the final session will be 2nd April. 

  
Prices: 
£55 for 11 sessions 
  
Money must be handed in to the school office in cash by 13th January at the very latest. Cheques are not 
accepted. 
  
Yours in Futsal, 
  
Kenny Rickelsford 
E: info@futsalelite.co.uk 
T: 0333 123 6411 
  
Child’s Name ………………………………………………   Class ……………………….. 
 
Parents Mobile Number:……………………………………   Email Address:………………………………… 
  
Yes, my child would like to attend Futsal Club. 
  
Signed 
  
………………………………………………………………………… 
Parent/Guardian 
  

https://exchange2010.livemail.co.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=ddgkvUhINmlEj2Ujm20UZn8oeuwBcV2w9U3Bi-yiAdKIuquk8NzVCA..&URL=mailto%3ainfo%40futsalelite.co.uk

